
Retiree 2025 Field
Trip
We are planning a field trip on 

Thursday, June 26, 2025. We will 

have the opportunity to visit the 

BOEING Seal Beach Facility. 

There we will have a tour of the 

Customer Service Operations 

Center and a visit to Heritage Hall. 

In addition we will visit the 

Executive area and get a 

Boeing/Retiree update.Sign up 

details will be in the May 

ROUNDUP 

Thanks, Jim
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